From:
To:

Subject: OF0216604 Application for period of grace and response to your letter on loss of transport manager.
Date: 07 September 2023 15:20:00
Attachments:

Importance: High

Dear East of England compliance team
Please find attached my response to your letter date 18 August 2023.
Should you have any questions or queries | can be contacted as set out below and on my mobile

Kind regards

Ben Brown
Director — Environmental Services

Uttlesford District Council
London Road

Saffron Walden

Essex CB11 4ER
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www . uttlesford.gov.uk

facebook.com/UttlesfordDC
twitter.com/UttlesfordDC





